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Dear Parents, 
Welcome back to the start of the spring term!  We hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable Christmas and 
are ready for a very busy term!  
 
This term promises to be as busy as the last one.  Please make sure you check letters, boards and the school 
website for dates as there will be a lot going on. 
 
Attached to this letter are details of some of the things your child will be learning over the next term.  Our 
topic this term will be Transport, where we will look at modes of transport, why we need transport and 
people who help us – the direction will depend on the input from and interest of our children.  We have lots 
of exciting things planned for the children to do!   
 
If there have been any childcare changes since last term please let us know as soon as possible.  For your 
child’s safety we can only let them go with yourselves or others you have informed us of so please take the 
time to let us know if someone else is collecting or if any phone numbers have changed. If circumstances 
change on the day please remember to call the school office as soon as possible so they can get a message 
over to us. 
 
Please make sure ALL items of uniform/clothing are clearly labelled with your child’s full name.  This also 
includes hats, gloves and scarves and coats.  Also remember we go outside in all weathers, even snow, so 
your child needs to come into Nursery dressed appropriately.  Thank you for your support last term with 
encouraging the children to put their coats on independently, it really has made a difference.   
 
Snack money for this half term remains £1.00 per week, £5.00 for the half term or £11.00 up until Easter. 
The preferred method of payment for snack money is school Gateway.  If you are still paying by cash please 
make sure the money is in a sealed envelope with your child’s name, class and amount clearly written on it.  
We appreciate the prompt payment of snack money.  We pride ourselves on offering the children a wide 
choice of healthy foods during the week but also this money allows us to buy enrichment materials such as 
ingredients for cooking which is a favourite activity for most of the children! Without your assistance we 
would not be able to do these activities as often. 
 
As we approach the birthdays of the afternoon children please could you be mindful of the nursery sessions 
before you book any parties for the morning.  We will still have a curriculum to deliver to the children in the 
afternoon and this is difficult to do if the children have been at a party in the morning!  Several parents 
have asked about bringing in a treat for the class on their child’s birthday.  As mentioned in the welcome 
pack we ask you not to bring sweets in.  Please do not feel you have to bring in anything, however if you 
would like to then a sticker, pencil or even a donation of a book for the class library are some suggestions. 
 
The order of sounds we will be covering this half term is posted on our notice board. Please return sound 
books every Monday, ready for the new sound to be added. We are also happy for the children to find 
items at home, beginning with our sound, to bring to school and add to our ‘sound table’ display. We 
usually keep these things until the end of the week, when they are sent home, but please don’t worry if your 
child insists on taking things home the same day! 
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Phonics continues to be on a Tuesday and the order of sounds for this term is: 
Week beginning Phoneme 
8th January m 
15th January d 
22rd January g 
29th January o 
5th February revision 
12th February Half term 
19th February c/k 
26th February e 
5th March u 
12th March r 
19th March revision 
26th March Short week 
   
As you may be aware throughout the year we compile a Learning Journey for your child.  This evidences 
their progress in Nursery and how we help your child’s development.  A very important feature of your 
child’s journey is how we work together, with you, to help your child. This is going to be a focus area for us 
in Nursery for the rest of the year.  In the cloakroom there are always stickers available for you to complete 
a ‘special moment’ from home.  This can be anything from learning or demonstrating something new, to a 
family day out or celebration.  Please do try and complete these stickers when you can.  This half term we 
will endeavour to send home notes on what we have been working on in class.  We call these ‘next steps’.  
Please try and support us by working on the next step with your child at home and then updating us on 
how they got on.  It is okay if children don’t get their next step immediately, every step forward is progress 
and worth celebrating! 
 
If your child is hurt at home or on the way to school, please could you fill out a pre-existing injury sheet 
(yellow sheets on the inside notice board).  This is to help us ascertain whether the children have had a 
knock at school and also makes us aware of any discomfort they may be experiencing. 
 
Do remember to look at our notice board - it contains lots of information, including some of the activities 
the children participate in during the week. If you have any question, please come in and speak to a 
member of staff. 
 
Finally, some reminders of dates for the rest of this term: 
 
Friday 2nd February  School Disco 
Monday 26th February Parents Consultations (Nursery only- in Nursery classroom) 
Tuesday 27th February Parents Consultations (main school hall) 
Thursday 1st March  Parents Consultations (main school hall) 
Wednesday 14th March Book Fair (for a week) 
Thursday 15th March  EYFS Show and Share  
Wednesday 28th March Last Sessions – Term Ends 
 
School closed for half-term:  Monday 12th - Friday 16th February   
 
    
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Foster and Miss Cannon 


